
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils/Colleagues MUST NOT 
attend school if symptomatic 

 new continuous cough 

 Fever/high temperature 

 Loss of taste or smell 

Please remember frequent washing and 

sanitising of hands – always when 

entering and leaving the building, before 

and after eating and after using toilet. 

Avoid 

congregating 

in big 

groups. 

If arriving at school on foot or by 

car please do not arrive before 

8.40am. 

Any colleague or 

pupil wishing to 

wear a face 

mask is free to 

do so. 

Parents will not be able to 
drop off forgotten items or 
additional belongings to 
the school office.  

Great to see 

everyone 

back 
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